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IASCOE NAFEC Report-June 2019

Updated NAFEC Website:
If you haven’t seen the NAFEC website in awhile go take a look! The website has been updated and has a lot of good information and news!!  http://fsacountycommittees.org 

[bookmark: _GoBack]NAFEC and DILLARD FINANCIAL to Award $1000 Scholarship:
NAFEC and Dillard Financial Solutions are pleased to announce they are teaming up in 2019 to co-sponsor a $1,000 scholarship award. 
Current or past COC members who are paying full dues as a regular member of NAFEC and have a child, grandchild, or great grandchild that has graduated from high school and is enrolled, or in the process of enrolling into an accredited college, university, or trade school this fall, then they are an eligible applicant and you are encouraged to tell them about this opportunity. 
The application will consist of a single cover page and a one page essay. Both pages are to be designed, created, and edited entirely by the applicant. The essay must be limited to one page, single or double spaced, and typed in 12 pitch. 
The NAFEC & Dillard Financial Scholarship application deadline is June 23, 2019. Applications received after this date will not be considered. Mail applications (cover page and one page essay) to:
 Carla Spencer, P.O. Box 865, Alpine, TX  79831 
NAFEC and Dillard Financial look forward to announcing the winner in Manhattan, KS at NAFEC’s 2019 Annual Meeting to be held at the Hilton Garden Inn Conference Center, July 31-August 3. For more information visit http://fsacountycommittees.org 

Jeff Pingsterhaus
IASCOE NAFEC Chair
jeffpingsterhaus@hotmail.com
jeff.pingsterhaus@il.usda.gov
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